
Case ref. no. 2023/3310/P   FAO: Miriam Baptist 
 
Dear Miriam Baptist, 
 
I'm writing in support of the new shopfront at 20 Endell Street. It is very much in the 
spirit of our conservation area and undoubtedly an improvement on the previous 
business's 'Levi Strauss' jeans bucking bronco/cowboy' mural.  
 
I would like to add that the new business owners are good neighbours, they have 
proved themselves co-operative and inclusive since they opened their first restaurant 
here several years ago. I've lived on Endell Street for sixteen years and am confident 
that the new café will be a welcome addition to the neighbourhood.  
 
Regards, 
 
Dave McGowan 
Flat A, 
39 Endel Street 
WC2H 9BA 
 


